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Dr. Cindy Asbjornsen of the Vein Healthcare Center invited to participate in 

Sedona Days with other leading venous experts from around the world 
 

March 28, 2013 (South Portland, ME) – Dr. Cindy Asbjornsen of the Vein Healthcare 
Center, has been invited to participate in the 6th annual Sedona Days Invitational 
Conference. It will be held April 25th-28th in Arizona. The medical conference is structured 
after a similar conference held in Appenzell, Switzerland annually for more than 25 
years.  
 
Sedona Days is organized by Nick Morrison, MD, FACS, FACPh and sponsored by an 
unconditional educational grant from MediUSA. Dr. Morrison is an internationally 
recognized vein specialist and was the 2009-10 President of the American College of 
Phlebology, where he now serves on the Board of Directors. 
  
The invitation-only conference gathers the leading venous experts in the world to 
discuss various topics related to the diagnosis and treatment of patients with venous 
disease. Attendees have the opportunity to delve much more deeply into venous topics 
than they might in a typical medical conference where time for creative discussion is 
limited. 
 
“I am looking forward to this unique meeting, where the atmosphere is collegial and the 
discussions are rigorous,” said Dr. Asbjornsen. 
 
Dr. Cindy Asbjornsen is the founder of the Vein Healthcare Center, as well as the Maine 
Phlebology Association. Certified by the American Board of Phlebology, she cares for all 
levels of venous disease, including spider veins, varicose veins and venous ulcers. Dr. 
Asbjornsen is the only vein specialist in Maine to be named a Fellow by the American 
College of Phlebology. She is also the editorial director of Vein Health News, Maine’s 
vein magazine for primary care physicians. 
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